

Hamp Nursery & Infants' School Rhode Lane Bridgwater TA6 6JB

Tel: 01278 422012

Fax: 01278 431264

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Bird

20 March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

School Meals

As you may be aware, the owners of Millennium Catering are retiring at the end of March and BAM FM will be supplying our school meals after the Easter break. We have had a number of discussions with BAM FM over the past few months and they are committed to providing meals on the same basis as Millennium Catering, with similar menus, and meals continuing to be cooked in the Robert Blake kitchen. We therefore anticipate that the transfer will be seamless, and parents and children should see no change in the quality of food or the level of service provided.

Parents' Day 31st March

If you haven't yet had a chance to sign up for an appointment on Parents' Day, please speak to a member of staff from your child's class.

Easter Raffle and Competition

Thank you for all your support with providing raffle prizes and/or buying tickets. The group of parents selling tickets at the end of the day has done a wonderful job! Tickets will continue to be sold in the classes until Wednesday 29th March.

We look forward to receiving the children's decorated eggs on **27**th and **28**th **March**. Please remember to include the name sheet so that we can identify each child's egg.

General Reminders

Could we ask that you please:

- check book bags for school letters, to ensure you do not miss any important information (letters are also posted on our website - www.hampnurseryandinfantschool.co.uk);
- inform the school office of changes of telephone numbers, addresses, etc;
- ensure all uniform is labelled with your child's name;
- ensure your child always has a PE kit in school i.e. plain shorts, t-shirt, daps and jogging bottoms (for colder weather).

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Susan Bird Headteacher